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Dear Master Gardener,

What’s going on? It’s felt like spring all week! I hope you’ve all been
able to enjoy the cooler weather. Things have been busy as usual
here in the office, but everything is going well. I’m looking forward
to our meeting in September!.

If you have outstanding reimbursements that have been out for
more than three weeks please email me to let me know. Our office
has been working diligently to get caught up on them and I want to
make sure that no one has been forgotten. Thank you all for your
patience with us as we figure out the new systems and as our
administrative assistant settles into her role. If you have questions
about how reimbursements are taken care of we will be answering
questions at the September meeting

If you plan to attend the October 7th Luncheon at the Vines, please
note that when you go to register the link will say it is for
September 7th. That is a mistake and I am trying to get that fixed. It
is still on October 7th.

http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=1fc86f06-b06b-40fd-8bb2-685144b74085


Master gardeners if you know of a master gardener going through a
tough time due to a loss of a family member or they themselves has
passed, please contact the Sunshine Committee. Arline Jackson
heads that committee and makes sure that the master gardeners
are there to support our members and their families during their
times of need.

Thank you for joining constant contact. Feel free to reach out if you
have any questions or concerns.

Happy Gardening,
Derek Reed

Have you checked out the online edition of Magnolia Chronicle?  The July/August
issue is out and can be accessed from the main menu bar on armgs.org website!
Please note that you must be logged in to access Magnolia Chronicle.
 
In this issue:
·      President’s Message
·      A Lifetime of Gardening: Dick Blankenbeker’s Journey with PCMG
·      Parks and Rec's Newest Initiative to Banish Invasive Plants
·      Make Your Garden a Hummingbird Haven
·      Travel Blog: Callaway Resort and Gardens

Magnolia Chronicle

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Farmgs.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cdreed%40uada.edu%7Cd1c554cd4f2a4abe94c108dc9521fc3d%7C174d954f585e40c3ae1c01ada5f26723%7C0%7C0%7C638549220774597092%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FwpfWDbqcMXHv%2BaholOPXoxr5G%2B6aiE3gWur08HqGwo%3D&reserved=0
https://armgs.org/july-august-2024/


 

DIRECTORY TIME!!!!

We are planning on making a printed directory again this year after not doing it
for the past year.

So in order to insure that everyone's information is correct please go to the



directory on our ARMGS and check your information. If you wish to make
changes to your listing please contact Cindy Strauss at
cjstrauss@sbcglobal.net.

You can find the directory by either logging into our armgs.org website and
clicking on the directory tab on the bar above or you can check the PDF by
clicking the link below.

Thank You!

PCMG 2024
Directory

June monthly meeting recording has been added to our website. If you were
unable to attend and want to watch please click the link below to check them
out!

June Recording

https://armgs.org/wp-content/downloads/ARMGS/Pulaski/Directory/2024-PCMG-Directory-C.pdf
https://armgs.org/pcmg-monthly-meeting-video-june-19-2024/


Click Here to
Register

Note: Date when registering states September 7th the actual date is October 7th.

https://uada.formstack.com/forms/vines_luncheon




Time to pay dues!

PAST-APRIL DUES AMOUNT:

$30 (After April 30th)
ONLINE PAYMENTS!!!!

Click Here to Pay Dues
Online!!!!
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